
Saturday 26th September 2026

Catholic Deaf Association

The Catholic Deaf Association
is pleased to invite you

to the AGM
which will be held in

Westminster Cathedral Hall
Cathedral Hall, Ambrosden Avenue, SW1P 1QJ
Access to the Cathedral Hall is through the red doors in the Choir School Car Park

Please note there is no parking available

10.30am - 12.30pm AGM (Cathedral Hall, Ambrosden Ave)

Email CDA Secretary: secretary@catholicdeaf.org.uk

In the afternoon, Caritas Deaf Service will be

celebrating their 50th anniversary with a signed Mass and a reception.

Please contact Shell Roca for more information either via email shellroca@rcdow.org.uk

or SMS 07779 341136


